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Dear Candidate, 
 
Thank you for your initial interest in the Head of Primary role at the British School of Guangzhou, 
a member of the Nord Anglia Education family of 56 premium international schools. Over the last 
2 years our current Head has overseen our continued growth to become the school of choice 
within Guangzhou. We are now looking for a suitably experienced candidate who is able to 
continue to drive standards and build on our undeniably impressive reputation.  

 
The successful candidate will be someone who fully supports our core values and is able to help 
us maintain our reputation as, ‘a school where children achieve academic success while 
enjoying the benefits from a wide and vibrant curriculum.’ Experience of the UK curriculum 
developments will be essential for anyone who is considering applying for this role, while 
experience in a senior management role within a large international school is a significant 
advantage. 

 
Whoever is fortunate enough to be appointed will be involved in leading a team of committed 
and professional teachers and teaching assistants who are willing to go the extra mile to 
promote a love of learning amongst all Primary students. With Primary numbers likely to be over 
850 in August 2019, this is an excellent opportunity for an aspirational and experienced Primary 
practitioner to join a highly successful school within Nord Anglia Education.  

 
I would encourage you to visit our website, which will give you a very strong indication of what 
has made our school the first choice for families within Guangzhou. Should you wish to discuss 
this position informally, before making a decision, feel free to contact me directly on 
mark.thomas@bsg.org.cn and I will do my best to answer any questions you may have.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mark Thomas 
Principal 
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